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I am against using non science based feelings to ban trapping of Beaver on public 

land in the state of Oregon,  it will have major possible catastrophic impacts due to 

over population, also if there is a problem then whi will take care of it and how? If a 

government trapper is brought in it will take extra tax dollars to take care of but if 

licensed trappers can do the same thing for free and be able to sell the fur and other 

parts of the animals it will create more $$ in the state not cost $$. 

 Thank you. 


